
 

Eyemouth Harbour Red Bridge  

Temporary Closure Notice 
Diack and Macaulay Ltd would like to notify you of prior inspection 

works on the Red Bridge at Eyemouth Harbour. 

On Friday 31st of August between the hours of 9:30 am – 2:30 pm 

there will be a full bridge closure. 

We apologise for any inconvenience. 

If there are any questions do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Diack & Macaulay Ltd 

Contact Number – 01236 875166 

Please find below pedestrian diversion route 

 

 


